
 

 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
7 Straits View, Marina One East Tower 

#16-01/03 and 17-01/06 
Singapore 018936 

January 31st, 2023 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

 

TO: All ONE VSA / SCA / SEA Partners 

 

Iranian Containers – Prohibition on ONE Ships 

 

As informed by Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. (ONE) in our advisory dated 28th January 

2021, in compliant with U.S. Sanctions, ONE will not be involved with transporting any 

containers relating to Iran.  

 

Further to the Prohibited List sent by ONE on 14th January 2022, ONE has identified 

additional container prefixes that are relating to Iran and will not be accepting the following 

container prefixes, including but not limited to, TDIU, HDXU, IRSU, BANU, FURU, ALXU, 

SBAU, XBIU, AGIU, KGNU, PESU, XANU, FMCU, BGCU, DAMU and AKKU, and we 

herewith ask our partners to ensure not to load those boxes onboard of ONE’s ships. 

 

In the event that we find Iranian related boxes planned to be loaded onto ONE’s ships, ONE 

will reject loading of such boxes. Should ONE find any container(s) with the above prefixes 

onboard, ONE will take immediate action to offload them. Any losses, damages, costs or fines 

associated with the boxes or relating arrangements suffered or borne by ONE or any related 

third party will be solely on the box operator’s account. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

 

  


